Fowler, Micaela R (CED)

E——
From: Shaun Tacke, CPA <shaun.tacke@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 7:11 PM
To: Fowler, Micaela R (CED)
Subject: In regards to Marijuana Control Board Bill

To whom it may concern,

My recommendation is to get this bill passed with haste as it is paramount to have a separate Marijuana Control Board
rather than allowing cannabis industry's rules and regulations be created by an opposing industry.

I understand the concern regarding funding such a board, but this isn't a bottomless cost, it is an investment to ensure
that the proper regulations are set for a blossoming industry. The tax receipts will certainly offset any cost relating to the
creation of such a board and will likely make the size of the marijuana tax pie larger when proper regulations are
established.

Please consider these concerns and realize the conflict of interest that is vividly apparent.
Thank you for hearing my concerns and suggestions!,

-Shaun

Shaun M Tacke

Treasurer
Coalition for Responsible Cannabis Legislation



